
Consent form to Candidates for Enrollment of Peking University’s 

2024 Master's Program 

Dear applicants, 

Thank you very much for applying for our Professional Master’s 

Degree at Peking University (PKU) 2024! 

Peking University was China’s first national comprehensive 

university and the supreme education authority at the time. Supported by 

the “211 Project”, “985 Project”, and “Double First-class Project”, the 

three main projects launched by Chinese authorities and aim at 

constructing world-class universities and first-class disciplines, Peking 

University has made remarkable achievements in recent years, and its 

international influence has also been significantly improved.  

However, the university has been facing the challenge of lacking 

space and resources, and we hope to gain your understanding and support. 

Thus, before making your choice for applying for the program at Peking 

University, please pay attention to the following: 

1. You have read and understood the contents of Guidance to 

Postgraduate Enrollment of Peking University 2024 (Main Campus). 

2. The tuition fee of the program you are applying for is affordable for 

you and your family. 

3. For those who apply for a professional master’s degree at Peking 

University, we will not provide an apartment or dormitory for them. That 

is, you have to solve the accommodation problems yourself when you 

study at Peking University. Please make sure that you and your family 

have already noticed this information. 

4. You know the program that you are applying for comprehensively. 

If you have fully understood the above information, please sign here: 

 

Thank you again for your choice and I wish you success! Looking forward 

to seeing you on our campus in 2024. 

https://admission.pku.edu.cn/docs/20220919154422268077.pdf
https://admission.pku.edu.cn/docs/20220919154422268077.pdf

